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Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to offer after school clubs again after Easter holidays. Clubs 
will start from Monday 23rd April, please tick the box overleaf if you would 
like your child to attend any of our clubs and return these to their class 
teacher. Please note that the places are allocated on a first come, first 
served basis. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs D. Bolton 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Child’s Name:__________________________ Class:_______________ 
 
 
 

Day Club and Teacher Year Tick if you would 
like your child to 

attend 

Monday& Thursday 
3.15- 4.15 

SATS Booster Club 
 Miss Nicholls, Mrs Stott 

Year 6  

Monday 
3.15- 4.00 

Puzzle Club 
Mrs Thompson 

Reception- Y2  

Tuesday 
3.15- 4.15 

Science Club 
Mrs Stott 

Y1- Y6  

Wednesday 
 

Dodgeball 
Mr Tremaine 

Y3- Y6  

Thursday 
3.15- 4.30 

Gardening Club 
Mrs Mace-Butler, Mrs 

Phillips 

Y1- Y6  

Thursday 
3.15- 4.15 

Cricket 
Mr Tremaine 

Y3- Y6  

Thursday 
3.15- 4.15 

Choir 
 Mrs Sopp 

Y3- Y6  

Friday 
3.15- 4.15 

Football 
Mr James 

Y3- Y6  

Lunchtime Recorder 
Mrs Bolton 

Y2- Y6  

Lunchtime Lunchtime Club 
Mrs Barnard 

Invitation only  

 
 
*Mazey Day preparations this year will take place during afterschool club, 
more information to follow. 


